
 How can I apply for Internet Essentials? 

You can start your application through the Online Application Tool at 
https://apply.internetessentials.com/ or https://aplicar.internetessentials.com/ Or you can 
call 1-855-8-INTERNET (1-855-846-8376) to confirm eligibility and apply.  

 What documents are needed in order to complete my application? 
Some customers will need to provide the following documents to complete their 
application: 

o A completed & signed application.  
o Verification that your child qualifies for the National School Lunch Program or 

alternate verification.Please see questions on Acceptable Documentations.  

 Acceptable Eligible Documentation for low-income Families with K-12 School 
Students? 

National School Lunch Program (NSLP) Status Required Documentation 

For students participating in the NSLP 
A copy of a letter indicating current participation in 
the NSLP or Home Start, with your child's name and 
the school name. 

 
For students enrolled in public, charter, private, virtual, 
denonminational or parochial schools who are not 
participating in the NSLP 
 
 

1. Proof of participation in SNAP, TANF or FDPIR 
programs, * 
AND 
2. One of the following: 
-Copy of recent report card or progress report, with 
school and student's name. 
-Copy of student ID, with school and student's name 
-Letter from the school, on school letterhead, 
confirming the child's enrollment at the school 

For homeschooled students who are not participating in 
the NSLP 

1. Proof of participation in SNAP, TANF or FDPIR 
programs, * 
AND 
2.One of the following: 
-Copy of document or waiver from the state or 
district identifying the child as homeschooled 
-Copy of proof of participation in a homeschool club, 
association or organization 

All ACPS students receiving free/reduced-priced lunches should have received a letter of 
approval from the School Nutrition Services department of central office to your e-mail address 
and/or home. If you have questions or need another copy of this letter please contact that 
department at 703-619-8048 or food@acps.k12.va.us.  


